

Pastor Chris' Weekly Ministry Update

July 31, 2025

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

Once again we had a very successful Thanksgiving in July donation drive. Thank you for your generous support! By giving to Vault Fostering Community, Christian Assistance Ministry, and Fisher House, you helped foster families, the poor and needy, and military families. These are all populations that our congregation has a deep passion to serve. Here are the final tallies:

Vault - 81 children's tennis shoes CAM - 689 canned and jarred items Fisher House - 89 paper and plastic goods





Your giving is a wonderful expression of what God teaches us in His Word. "In

this way we must help the weak and remember the words of the Lord Jesus, how He Himself said, 'It is more blessed to give than to receive.'" (Acts 20:35)

God's blessings, Pastor Chris













































Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church, School, & Child Care | 6914 Wurzbach Road | San Antonio, TX 78240 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email & social marketing for free!